
 Washington Manor Middle School 
 6th Grade/ New Student Orientation 

 Who:  Incoming 6th Graders & New students  (Parents are not required to attend) 

 What:  Registration 
 When:  Friday August 11, 2023  10:00am-12:00pm 
 Where:  WMMS Gym 
 Why:  For new students to see campus and pick up their class schedules 

 Hello Washington Manor Middle School Families, 

 Hope our Wolfpack had a fun & restful summer! We will be having orientation for 

 6th grade/ new students on Friday  in the GYM. Aug 11, 2023

 Students will enter through the staff parking lot (Fargo Ave.) through the gates to 
 enter the gym. There, the students will have the opportunity to pick up their class 
 schedules, meet our Principal, Assistant Principal & their Counselor. Leadership 
 students will be giving campus tours. 

 We will see our returning 7th & 8th grade students on the first day of school 
 Wednesday 8/16 at 8:15am. All student schedules will be available on Aeries 
 Tuesday 8/15 at 4:00pm. 

 Please be sure to complete your data confirmation so your student can access 
 their schedule on Aeries. 

 *School pictures will be taken in September. 

 See you soon Wolfpack! 
 WMMS 


